March 10, 2020

Dear visitors:

You are welcome at Bocar's facilities, in order to protect the health of everyone at our sites, we will require additional information of all visitors prior to entry into our facilities.

Please respond the following answers.

- 1. Have you been traveled to any of the following countries within the last 14 days?
 - China
 - Italy
 - Iran
 - Japan
 - South Korea
- 2. Have you been close contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19?
- 3. Have you had symptoms such as, coughing, sneezing, fever, headache or shortness of breath?
- 4. Are you under medical treatment within the last 30 days?

If any questions are answered "yes," please contact Our Local Medical department in order to approve or denied your access.

Your Bocar contact can assist you in contacting our medical department.

Thank you for your support with these safety measures as we continue to address this outbreak together.